James Canton
Chairman and CEO
Institute for Global Futures
2084 Union St.
San Francisco, CA 94123

Dear Mr. Canton:

Thank you for taking the time to join us as a speaker for the inaugural Medical Device Leaders Summit. Our discussion on the *Winner's Profile in 2012* helped attendees think strategically about what it will take to continue to succeed in the medical device landscape.

Attendees have been enormously positive about the high quality of the speakers, in part due to your participation. Based on the post-Summit surveys we have already received, respondents commented how your presentation "helped to set the stage" for the presentations that followed.

In particular, attendees spoke positively about the interactive setting that allowed Q&A with each presentation. We hope that you also found that the format helped push your thinking on the future of healthcare, and that your informal interactions with attendees and other speakers exposed you to an interesting cross-section of the healthcare industry.

Thank you again for joining us!

Best regards,

Alvin Bisarya, Dean Briesemeister, Martin Elling, Oliver Engert, Ajay Gupta, Tom McGuinness, Ellie Pidot Medical Device Leaders Summit Planning Team